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June 14, 2009 
 
Health & Human Services 
200 Independence Avenue 
S.W. Washington D.C 20201 
 
Attention: Health & Human Services 
 
Subject: Licensing and Medicare/Medicaid Reimbursement 
 
Dear Dr. Clark Mangi 
Asst. Director-Reimbursement Programs: 
 
I have received your letter about the new requirements on the Medicare/Medicaid 
reimbursement, and the education needed to treat patients. I currently have five 
Physical Therapy Assistants, three bachelor degreed Physical Therapists, and one 
Master’s degreed Physical Therapist. 
 
As of now I am not in compliance being that I have five Physical Therapy 
Assistants. I understand that you require a minimum of a bachelor’s degree with 
the supervision of a Masters in Physical Therapy, to assist patients receiving 
Medicaid/Medicare.  
 
I will inform my employees as soon as possible of the changes being made, and I 
will do my best to fulfill your requirement so that our patients are well taken care 
of. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Director of Human Resources 



  



 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 


